
Good morning, today is Tuesday, May 15th 
 
Have you ever thought about how you could help kids who don’t have clothing? Starting May 
21st through the 25th, Gateway Middle School will be partnering with Clothes for Kids to bring 
joy to kids’ faces.  
 
IT’S TIME FOR A SPRING CLEANING!!! Go through your closet, drawers, and dressers to find 
clothes that don’t fit or just aren’t your style! We will be accepting new or gently used clothing. 
UNDERWEAR is not allowed for sanitary reasons.  
 
Next week during the clothing drive, we also will switch it up a bit and add a new clothing spirit 
each day to remind you to donate.  
 

 Monday will be crazy sock day, so be sure to wear your bright and mismatched socks!!! 

 Tuesday will be neon and color day, so bring in your bright tops and bottoms. 

 Wednesday will be character day, so dress up as your favorite character in movies, 
books, memes, or fairy tales. 

 Thursday will be twin/duo day to double the impact, so dress the same as another 
person or be a duo pair like milk and cookies!! 

 Friday will be sports day, so please dress as your favorite athlete or team for sure! 
 
Enjoy spirit week and turn your clothes donations into the bins in the Commons - you will be 
competing against other grades to see who can donate the most clothing. The winning grade 
will receive a prize.  
 
Once again, this all starts May 21st and ends on May 25th. 

 
A reminder All students who are doing projects for the Innovation Expo need to turn their 
projects in to their science teachers by Friday, May 18th.  
 
Special Olympics is coming to Gateway.  If you would like to help plan, organize, and run the 
events, pick up your application between the main office and the counseling office. Return the 
applications to Mrs. Gratz in room 218.  Remember that only 20 students may help with the big 
event.  The first meeting is Wednesday, May 24 from 2:50 – 4.     
 
Study club is cancelled today.  
 
Thank you Gateway, remember to guard your character. 
 


